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UPGRADE FOR POPULAR CAMDEN PLAYGROUND 

 

A popular playground in Camden has been revamped with new playground equipment for older children, a 
new picnic shelter, improved landscaping and seating. 
  
Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said she is delighted that John Peat Reserve next to the bike track in 
Camden has been upgraded with a range of adventure style equipment catering for older children and 
improved infrastructure for all residents to enjoy. 
 
“These upgrades will provide children over 12 years of age with more challenging play opportunities and 
complement the current recreational uses of the nearby Kings Bush Reserve and recreational track.” 
 
“The new play equipment includes an exciting six-way swing, a cable ride, rodeo board and an air glide 
which are all welcome additions for young people in our area.”  
 
“We have retained the fitness equipment, added a new picnic shelter and included a basket swing for 
younger children to ensure this much-loved space provides a quality experience for the entire family.” 
 
“Council is committed to providing valuable recreational opportunities to our residents. Over the next few 
years, residents can expect to see a range of exciting new and upgraded recreational facilities including a 
new outdoor youth space for young people in Birriwa Reserve, Mount Annan and the Narellan Sports Hub.” 
 
The total cost of the project was $101,000. John Peat Reserve is located off Chellaston Street in Camden.  
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